
Minutes DKC Membership Meeting: September 16, 1996 

Following a program on the history of the Durham Kennel Club 
given by DKC member, Marge White, the meeting was called to 
order by President, Richard Perschel. 

The minutes from the May 20, 1996 meeting were read and 
approved as read. 

Treasurer's Report: Checking Acct: 
FTF 
Savings Acct: 
Bal. due on land 

$15,811.51 
1,885.13 

35,709.36 
67,167.67 

President's Report: Richard reported that the one air 
conditioning unit that was not functioning has been repaired. 
Richard also thanked George and Emilie Beglane for clearing 
the driveway of the fallen trees. 

Richard reminded member-candidates of their responsibility in 
completing their service requirements and suggested that the 
fall show is a good source for jobs to be done. 

Fall show: This year our club will handle the refreshment 
stand and Jim and Cindy Alexander will be in charge of this. 

Judy Ortiz will serve as our obedience chairperson. 

Marie Inman will serve as our advertising chairperson for the 
fall show catalog. 

Renae Crosby will serve as our publicity chairperson. 

Kasey Smith will serve as our hospitality chairperson on the 
day of the show. 

Stella Maunsell announced that the DKC will host an obedience 
stewarding clinic on Sunday, October 13th from 3:00- 5:30 
p.m. at the DKC building. Stella and Rob Bozeman are putting 
this program together. 

Carol Quinlan reported that obedience classes are full and 
underway and Marie Inman reported that show handling classes 
will begin on September 19th. 

Betsy Pethick reported that a micro-chip clinic will be held 
during the fall show using the Home Again chip. 

Pat Lawrence, Chairperson of the tracking committee asked for 
help from the members in planning tracking activities. Marie 
Inman will serve as secretary for the fall tracking test and 
Cathy Fogel will chair the after-test luncheon. 
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It was reported that the paper work for Lisa Connelly to be 
voted on as our AKC Delegate is being processed. 

Lisa reported for the awards committee that awards forms are 
again posted in the DKC building entry area and more 
information will be included in the October newsletter. 

Cathy Fogel, Librarian, asked that overdue books be returned 
and asked that the membership submit ideas for book or video 
purchases. 

George Beglane announced that a club work crew will be 
organized some time this fall to cut back the brush along the 
driveway. 

M. F. Davis announced that plans are progressing well for the 
December obedience trial and passed a sign up sheet for 
trophy pledges. 

Sharon Pitz told the membership that we still have t-shirts 
and mugs for sale. 

Richard Perschel asked for a volunteer to chair the January 
yard sale. No one volunteered. 

AKC update from Terri Rein: The AKC needs people to answer 
phone calls either full time or part time and people well 
versed in the performance activities are especially needed. 
Mark Threlfall is the person to contact at AKC. 

Following several brags the meeting was adjourned at 9:15 
p.m. 

Submitted by Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary. 


